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mammals by Zona Tropical"--T.p. verso.
An Introductory Field Guide to the Flowering Plants of
the Golfo Dulce Rain Forests, Costa Rica Anton Weber
2001
A Field Guide to Plants of Costa Rica Margaret Gargiullo
2008-03-07 At the biological crossroads of the Americas,
Costa Rica hosts one of the widest varieties of plants
in the wold, with habitats ranging from tidal mangrove
swamps, and lowland rainforests, to dry tropical
evergreen and deciduous forests. Field Guide to Plants
of Costa Rica is a must-have reference guide for
beginner and expert naturalists alike. It provides a
thorough survey of more than 850 plant species, each
entry accompanied by color photos and a concise yet
detailed narrative description. Plants are conveniently
grouped by the different types of vegetation: palms,
tall trees, shrubs, woody vines, herbaceous vines,

Costa Rica-Reisebericht Jörg Feldmann 2010
A field guide to the common plants of the Caribbean
coast of Costa Rica : Tortuguero National Park Rafael
Robles González 1997
A Field Guide to the Butterflies of Britain and Europe
Lionel George Higgins 1980
A Guide to Field Guides Diane Schmidt 1999 Focusing on
the North American continent, this book, the first of
its kind, identifies and describes major field guides in
all scientific subject areas (from plants, animals, and
insects to astronomy and weather, geology and fossils,
and man-made objects). Organized by topic, it offers
complete bibliographic information and descriptions of
more than 1,300 field guides.
The Mammals of Costa Rica Mark Wainwright 2007 "First
published 2002 as The natural history of Costa Rican
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica
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herbs, grasses and ferns. Along with 1400 color
photographs, the guide also includes an illustrated
glossary of plant parts, five maps of Costa Rica, and
laminated covers for durability in the field. With so
much readily accessible information, this book is
essential for exploring Costa Rica's common and
conspicuous flora from the plants growing along the
roadside to the best natural parks.
A Field Guide to Ferns and Their Related Families
Boughton Cobb 2005 A new edition of the classic guide to
ferns adds one hundred new color photographs and updates
some text, but the core of the guide is lovingly
presented anew. Original. 15,000 first printing.
Lonely Planet Costa Rica Matthew D. Firestone 2009
The Wildlife of Costa Rica Fiona Reid 2010 "Featuring a
good selection of common and/or interesting species, The
Wildlife of Costa Rica is the most authoritative and
most useful general guide to its subject. It will
attract every ecotourist visiting Costa Rica. This dream
team knows its stuff. and the illustrations are
stunning."--Cagan H. Sekercioglu, Stanford University -Book Jacket.
Reptilien und Amphibien Mark O'Shea 2001
Field Guide to the Wildlife of Costa Rica Carrol L.
Henderson 2002-06 At the biological crossroads of the
Americas, Costa Rica hosts an astonishing array of
plants and animals—over half a million species!
Ecotourists, birders, and biologists come from around
the world to immerse themselves in the country's
unspoiled rain forests, mountains, and beaches, drawn by
the likelihood of seeing more than three or four hundred
species of birds and other animals during even a short
stay. To help all of these visitors and local residents
identify and enjoy the wildlife of Costa Rica, this
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

field guide presents nearly three hundred species of
birds, mammals, reptiles, amphibians, butterflies,
moths, and other invertebrates. Carrol Henderson, an
experienced wildlife biologist, traveler, and tour
leader in Costa Rica, has chosen the species that
ecotourists are most likely to see, along with a
selection of rarer, sought-after animals. He gives a
general introduction to each group of animals, followed
by individual species accounts that highlight
identification features and interesting ecological
adaptations for survival. His stunning close-up
photographs and distribution maps complete each entry.
In addition, Henderson includes a wealth of data about
Costa Rica's natural environment, as well as a trip
preparation checklist and lists of conservation
organizations, wildlife tourism sites, and wildlife
vocalization tapes and CDs. With so much information so
readily and readably accessible, this field guide will
be essential for planning and enjoying your time in
Costa Rica.
Peterson Field Guide To Moths Of Northeastern North
America David Beadle 2012-04-17 There are thousands of
moth species in the northeast of North America, and
while it might seem that they are all drab grays and
browns, there is actually a startling variety. They come
in a rainbow of colors, from brilliant oranges and pinks
to soft greens and violets. There are moths with
colorful leopard-like spots, and ones that look more
like B-movie aliens; some that are as large as your
hand, and others the size of a grain of rice. With
helpful tips on how to attract and identify moths, range
maps and season graphs showing when and where to find
each species, and clear photographs that use the unique
Peterson arrow system for easy identification, this
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guide provides everything an amateur or experienced
moth-watcher needs. Sponsored by the National Wildlife
Federation and the Roger Tory Peterson Institute.
Costa Rica Field Guide to Orchids Gabriel Barboza V.
1999 A laminated field guide with illustrations of over
51 orchids commonly found in Costa Rica. Each species is
identified by their English, Spanish and Latin names.
111 Gründe, Costa Rica zu lieben Roland Berens 2019-09
Trees of Panama and Costa Rica Richard Condit 2010-11-08
This is the first field guide dedicated to the diverse
tree species of Panama and Costa Rica. Featuring close
to 500 tropical tree species, Trees of Panama and Costa
Rica includes superb color photos, abundant color
distribution maps, and concise descriptions of key
characteristics, making this guide readily accessible to
botanists, biologists, and casual nature lovers alike.
The invaluable introductory chapters discuss tree
diversity in Central America and the basics of tree
identification. Family and species accounts are treated
alphabetically and describe family size, number of
genera and species, floral characteristics, and relative
abundance. Color distribution maps supplement the useful
species descriptions, and facing-page photographic
plates detail bark, leaf, flower, or fruit of the
species featured. Helpful appendices contain a full
glossary, a comprehensive guide to leaf forms, and a
list of families not covered. The only tree guide to
cover both Panama and Costa Rica together Covers almost
500 species 438 high-resolution color photos 480 color
distribution maps and two general maps Concise and
jargon-free descriptions of key characteristics for
every species Full glossary and guide to leaf forms
included
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Costa Rica - Reiseführer von Iwanowski Jochen Fuchs
2018-03-16 "Pura vida" (das pure Leben) heißt es in
Costa Rica zu jeder Gelegenheit und bedeutet unter
anderem: "Hallo", "Auf Wiedersehen", "Danke schön", aber
auch "Schön, dich zu sehen"... Die entspannte
Lebenseinstellung der Costa Ricaner, die sich selbst
Ticos nennen, überträgt sich schnell auf den Besucher.
Das kleine mittelamerikanische Land zwischen Pazifik und
dem karibischen Meer bietet ideale Bedingungen für einen
Abenteuer- und Erlebnisurlaub, einen interessanten
Kulturtrip und Badeferien an traumhaften Stränden. Immer
mehr Individualreisende, die Wert auf ökologischen
Tourismus legen, entdecken dieses Naturparadies für
sich. Autor Jochen Fuchs bereist Costa Rica seit vielen
Jahren. Seine Begeisterung für Land und Leute sowie
seine fundierten Insiderkenntnisse werden in den
zahlreichen Reisetipps deutlich. Fünf interessante
Routenvorschläge von 2 bis 3 Wochen, die größtenteils
auch mit öffentlichen Verkehrsmitteln zurückgelegt
werden können, führen durch das Land. Zu den
Hauptattraktionen gehören natürlich die vielen
Nationalparks und ihre exotische Tier- und Pflanzenwelt
– ein Eldorado für Naturfans und Outdoor-Enthusiasten.
Im Buch finden sich deshalb auch zahlreiche Infos zu
Aktivitäten wie Wanderungen, Surfen, Tauchen, Rafting
oder Reiten sowie Canopy oder Rappelling.
Field Guide to the Orchids of Costa Rica and Panama
Robert L. Dressler 2019-06-07 The first field guide to
the orchids of Costa Rica and Panama, this book is
lavishly illustrated with 240 stunning color photographs
and 229 line drawings. It contains keys to all the
orchid genera in the region and most of the orchid
species. To enable nonbotanists to identify at least the
genus of orchids, Robert L. Dressler emphasizes features
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that can be readily seen with the naked eye or a hand
lens. Written in a friendly and accessible style, this
guide begins with succinct descriptions of the
geography, climate, and vegetation of Costa Rica and
Panama, and includes appropriate comments on the peoples
and cultures of the area. A discussion of orchid
structure and ecology follows. The identification keys
are preceded by instructions for use, and a general key
directs the user to the appropriate chapter, where
condensed descriptions and additional keys narrow the
choices for the plants identity. Dressler avoids complex
terminology and supplies a glossary of technical terms
that will he helpful to those unfamiliar with botanical
vocabulary. A short appendix describes how to prepare
orchids for study, and summarizes laws that affect plant
collectors, and another lists the authors of species
names used in the guide. Reflecting the autor's deep and
broad knowledge of the orchids of tropical Latin
America, this field guide is certain to prove valuable
to botanists, field biologists, orchid hobbyists, and
tourists interested in natural history.
A Field Guide to Venomous Animals and Poisonous Plants,
North America, North of Mexico Steven Foster 1994
Describes dangerous mammals, reptiles, spiders, insects,
flowers, shrubs, trees, and mushrooms
A Field Guide to Plants of Costa Rica Margaret Gargiullo
2008-03-20 At the biological crossroads of the Americas,
Costa Rica hosts one of the widest varieties of plants
in the world, with habitats ranging from tidal mangrove
swamps, and lowland rainforests, to dry tropical
evergreen and deciduous forests. Field Guide to Plants
of Costa Rica is a must-have reference guide for
beginner and expert naturalists alike. It provides a
thorough survey of more than 850 plant species, each
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

entry accompanied by color photos and a concise yet
detailed narrative description. Plants are conveniently
grouped by the different types of vegetation: palms,
tall trees, shrubs, woody vines, herbaceous vines,
herbs, grasses and ferns. Along with 1400 color
photographs, the guide also includes an illustrated
glossary of plant parts, five maps of Costa Rica, and
laminated covers for durability in the field. With so
much readily accessible information, this book is
essential for exploring Costa Rica's common and
conspicuous flora from the plants growing along the
roadside to the best natural parks.
The Forest of the Lacandon Maya Suzanne Cook 2016-03-15
The Forest of the Lacandon Maya: An Ethnobotanical
Guide, with active links to audio-video recordings,
serves as a comprehensive guide to the botanical
heritage of the northern Lacandones. Numbering fewer
than 300 men, women, and children, this community is the
most culturally conservative of the Mayan groups.
Protected by their hostile environment, over many
centuries they maintain autonomy from the outside forces
of church and state, while they continue to draw on the
forest for spiritual inspiration and sustenance. In The
Forest of the Lacandon Maya: An Ethnobotanical Guide,
linguist Suzanne Cook presents a bilingual LacandonEnglish ethnobotanical guide to more than 450 plants in
a tripartite organization: a botanical inventory in
which main entries are headed by Lacandon names followed
by common English and botanical names, and which
includes plant descriptions and uses; an ethnographic
inventory, which expands the descriptions given in the
botanical inventory, providing the socio-historical,
dietary, mythological, and spiritual significance of
most plants; and chapters that discuss the relevant
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cultural applications of the plants in more detail
provide a description of the area’s geography, and give
an ethnographic overview of the Lacandones. Active links
throughout the text to original audio-video recordings
demonstrate the use and preparation of the most
significant plants.
Butterflies, Moths, and Other Invertebrates of Costa
Rica Carrol L. Henderson 2010-05-01 Whether you are a
general nature lover, a rainforest enthusiast, or an
avid international birder, you will find that the mix of
biology, travel tips, and photography in this guide will
provide you with great information for planning a trip,
or vivid memories if you have already traveled in Costa
Rica. The book will leave you eager to return for more
adventures in this paradise for both wildlife and
people. --Book Jacket.
Blumen der Alpen Ansgar Hoppe 2014-03-05 Entdecken Sie
die bunte Welt der Alpenblumen. Über 500 Bergblumen nach
Blütenfarbe und Blütenform einfach und sicher bestimmen.
- Übersichtlich: Farbcode und Symbole ermöglichen ein
schnelles Auffinden jeder Pflanze. - Typisch: Wichtiges
Bestimmungsmerkmal auf einen Blick. - Informativ: Foto,
Blütezeit, Wuchshöhe, Schutzstatus, Giftigkeit und
Verbreitungsgebiet jeder Pflanze. - Kompakt: Passt in
jeden Rucksack! Der ideale Begleiter für unterwegs.
Traveler's Tool Kit: Mexico and Central America Rob
Sangster 2008-02-28 Traveler's Tool Kit Mexico/Central
America was named Best Guidebook for 2008 by planeta.com
Rob Sangster and Tim Leffel are not typical travelers,
nor is this a typical travel guide. Instead of rating
Mexico's "best" (read: most expensive) hotels, the
authors shows how to locate comfortable, affordable
lodging anywhere in the country. Traveler's Tool Kit
does the same for everything from dining to
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

entertainment to sightseeing in Mexico, Guatemala, Costa
Rica, Belize, Panama, Honduras, Nicaragua, and El
Salvador. Individual sections cover it all: drafting
itineraries, calculating costs, eco-sensitive travel,
unusual tours, managing money, staying healthy, womanalone travel, and much more. Sangster and Leffel show
how to connect with a network of travelers who've
discovered the most enjoyable things to do and can
provide guidance on how much to pay for them. The book
also tells how to memorialize the adventure through
photography and blogging, and even how to earn money
from the trip after returning home. Sangster and Leffel
are both authoritative and encouraging, drawing on years
of experience to help travelers maximize the fun,
savings, and security without compromising quality.
A Field Guide to Western Butterflies Paul A. Opler 1999
Encompassing nearly six hundred species of butterlies
found west of the 100th meridian, this updated handbook
features lifelike color plates, photographs, maps, and
line drawings, as well as information on habitats,
ranges, flight seasons, food plants, and special
characteristics of each species. Simultaneous.
Die Flechten Baden-Württembergs Volkmar Wirth 1987
Field Guide to the Palms of the Americas Andrew
Henderson 1997-06 This user-friendly and authoritative
book will serve scientists, growers, and sightseers as a
guide to the 67 genera and 550 species of naturally
occurring palms found in the Americas. Its purpose is to
give an introduction to the diversity of palms and allow
almost anyone to identify a palm from this part of the
world. Providing scientifically accurate descriptions
and a rich supply of illustrations, including color
photos taken in the wild of over 256 species, this guide
is extraordinary in its coverage of the plant that has
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become for many people the symbol of the tropical
landscape. Palms are not only aesthetically pleasing,
but they also make up an economically and ecologically
important family of plants. In industry, for example,
the coconut, oil palm, and date palm have a wide and
varied use. In the lowland rain forest, palms are
usually one of the most abundant and diverse families of
plants. Field Guide to the Palms of the Americas will
appeal to professional scientists or students working in
the tropics-including agronomists, anthropologists,
ecologists, entomologists, natural historians, and
zoologists-as well as to amateur and professional
growers of palms, to "eco-tourists" who visit tropical
regions, and to inhabitants of these regions who are
interested in the native flora.
A Field Guide to Common Texas Insects John A. Jackman
1998-03-01 Meet the wild world of common Texas insects
with this colorful and thorough introduction. Now you
can identify that critter that just crawled under your
bed or landed in your backyard. This extensive guide is
packed with 384 color photos, thousands of facts and
figures, and dozens of illustrations.
A Field Guide to Moths of Eastern North America Charles
V. Covell 2005 Moths . . . has long been recognized as
the most authoritative introduction to the moths of
eastern North America. Intended for nonspecialists, but
greatly appreciated by intermediate and advanced users,
this book identifies and describes more than 1300
species in 59 families. The 1300 species, which include
at least one in each of the 59 families present in the
region, are those most likely to be encountered in
eastern North America. Introductory chapters describe
the anatomy and life cycle of moths and processes of
collecting and preparing specimens. For each species,
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

the book includes a description during the adult stage,
the range as it was known in 1984, the flight season for
adults, their relative abundance, and selected other
information. Individual moths are portrayed from above,
with wings extended, in 63 plates, many in color, while
selected anatomical features, primarily wing shape and
venation patterns, are illustrated in 76 black-and-white
line drawings and photographs. Back and end matter
includes a glossary of technical terms, generalized
anatomical drawings, silhouettes of living moths at
rest, and selected references and sources of additional
information.
Moon Central America Avalon Travel 2016-02-02 An ebook
exclusive, Moon Central America combines Moon's fulllength guides to seven Central American countries into
one comprehensive digital guide. Moon Central America
includes the following country guides: Moon Belize Moon
Costa Rica Moon El Salvador Moon Guatemala Moon Honduras
& the Bay Islands Moon Nicaragua Moon Panama For each
country, you'll find trustworthy advice from Moon's
experienced travel authors. Professional photographer Al
Argueta compiles the best places to take in Guatemala's
awe-inspiring volcanoes, and adventure traveler Amy
Robertson shares her list of Honduras's best places to
get face-to-face with nature—from caves to cloud
forests. If you're dreaming of a Central American trip
of any length or mix of destinations, Moon Central
America is the travel companion for you.
Birds of Costa Rica Carrol L. Henderson 2010-08-25 At
the biological crossroads of the Americas, Costa Rica
hosts an astonishing array of plants and animals—over
half a million species! Ecotourists, birders, and
biologists come from around the world, drawn by the
likelihood of seeing more than three or four hundred
6/9

Downloaded from shopsproject.org on August 10, 2022 by
guest

species of birds and other animals during even a short
stay. To help all of these visitors, as well as local
residents, identify and enjoy the wildlife of Costa
Rica, Carrol Henderson published Field Guide to the
Wildlife of Costa Rica in 2002, and it became the
instant and indispensable guide. Now Henderson has
created a dedicated field guide to the birds that
travelers are most likely to see, as well as to the
unique or endemic species that are of high interest to
birders. Birds of Costa Rica covers 310 birds—an
increase of 124 species from the earlier volume—with
fascinating accounts of the birds' natural history,
identification, and behavior gleaned from Henderson's
forty years of traveling and birding in Costa Rica. All
of the accounts include beautiful photographs of the
birds, most of which were taken in the wild by
Henderson. There are new updated distribution maps and a
detailed appendix that identifies many of the country's
best bird-watching locations and lodges, including
contact information for trip planning purposes.
Biodiversity Management and Tourism Development Kamini
Barua 2012-07-09 Indonesia is a favourite ecotourism
destination in Southeast Asia and tourism in general
plays an important role in the Indonesian economy. Being
one of the world’s largest archipelagos’, with more than
17,503 islands sprawling across the Indian Ocean,
Indonesia is one of the third top global
megabiodiversity hotspots with rich natural ecosystems
ranging from rainforests to mangrove systems and a high
degree of insular endemism. The Indonesian archipelago
is divided into two ecological regions – the Sundaland
(Asian zoogeographical region) and Wallacea
(Australasian zoogeographical region) by the Wallace
line. This line runs between the islands Bali and
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

Lombok. Indonesia also boasts of a rich marine
biodiversity with 20 % of the world’s coral reefs and is
biogeographically a part of the coral triangle. Nearly
45 % of Indonesia is still covered by natural ecosystems
and one of the reasons for this is that only 6000 out of
the 17,000 islands are permanently inhabited. While
Sumatra and Java are the most popular tourist
destinations, Indonesia also has one of the world’s
longest coastlines with popular beaches and island
resorts in Bali, Lombok and Bintan islands. The waters
around these islands also provide excellent and
economical diving opportunities, with a very high coral
diversity as for example in Bunaken Marine National Park
in the northern tip of Sulawesi island and the Raja
Ampat area in west Papua which according to Conservation
International claims to have the highest marine
diversity. Indonesia also has a rich cultural diversity
with most of these cultural sites listed as world
heritage sites. Ecotourism in Indonesia can be used not
only as a tool for conservation of biodiversity but also
to promote sustainable development especially for the
local communities. While promoting ecotourism, it should
also be seen that nature and culture are not harmed or
destroyed. The International German Alumni Summer School
aimed at addressing the issues of ecotourism potential
and development in Indonesia and other countries in
South-East Asia on an interdisciplinary platform and
find solutions for sustainable and practically
applicable nature conservation efforts.
A Neotropical Companion John C. Kricher 1999 Widely
praised, "A Neotropical Companion" is an extraordinarily
readable introduction to the American tropics, the lands
of Central and South America, their rainforests and
other ecosystems, and the creatures that live there. 177
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color illustrations.
Tropical Ecology John Kricher 2011-02-28 This full-color
illustrated textbook offers the first comprehensive
introduction to all major aspects of tropical ecology.
It explains why the world's tropical rain forests are so
universally rich in species, what factors may contribute
to high species richness, how nutrient cycles affect
rain forest ecology, and how ecologists investigate the
complex interrelationships among flora and fauna. It
covers tropical montane ecology, riverine ecosystems,
savanna, dry forest--and more. Tropical Ecology begins
with a historical overview followed by a sweeping
discussion of biogeography and evolution, and then
introduces students to the unique and complex structure
of tropical rain forests. Other topics include the
processes that influence everything from species
richness to rates of photosynthesis: how global climate
change may affect rain forest characteristics and
function; how fragmentation of ecosystems affects
species richness and ecological processes; human ecology
in the tropics; biodiversity; and conservation of
tropical ecosystems and species. Drawing on real-world
examples taken from actual research, Tropical Ecology is
the best textbook on the subject for advanced
undergraduates and graduate students. Offers the first
comprehensive introduction to tropical ecology Describes
all the major kinds of tropical terrestrial ecosystems
Explains species diversity, evolutionary processes, and
coevolutionary interactions Features numerous color
illustrations and examples from actual research Covers
global warming, deforestation, reforestation,
fragmentation, and conservation The essential textbook
for advanced undergraduates and graduate students
Suitable for courses with a field component Leading
a-field-guide-to-plants-of-costa-rica

universities that have adopted this book include: Biola
University Bucknell University California State
University, Fullerton Colorado State University - Fort
Collins Francis Marion University Michigan State
University Middlebury College Northern Kentucky
University Ohio Wesleyan University St. Mary's College
of Maryland Syracuse University Tulane University
University of California, Santa Cruz University of
Central Florida University of Cincinnati University of
Florida University of Missouri University of New Mexico
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill University
of the West Indies
The Complete Field Guide to Butterflies of Australia
Michael Braby 2016-04-01 As fascinating as they are
beautiful, butterflies are a pleasure to watch and an
important group of invertebrates to study. This second
edition of the award-winning book The Complete Field
Guide to Butterflies of Australia is a fully updated
guide to all butterfly species on Australia's mainland
and remote islands. Written by one of Australia's
leading lepidopterists, the book is stunningly
illustrated with colour photographs, many of which are
new, of each of the 435 currently recognised species.
There is also a distribution map and flight chart for
each species on the Australian mainland, together with
information on similar species, variation, behaviour,
habitat, status and larval food plants. The introduction
to the book covers adult structure, higher
classification, distribution and habitats, as well as
life cycle and behaviour. A new chapter on collecting
and preserving butterflies is included. There is also an
updated checklist of all species, a glossary, a
bibliography and indexes of common and scientific names.
Monteverde Nalini M. Nadkarni 2000-03-09 The Monteverde
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Cloud Forest Reserve has captured the attention of
biologists, conservationists and ecologists and has been
the setting for extensive investigation over the past 30
years. This provides information on this ecosystem and
the biota.
Mammals, Amphibians, and Reptiles of Costa Rica Carrol
L. Henderson 2010-11-30 To help visitors, as well as
local residents, identify and enjoy the wildlife of
Costa Rica, Carrol L. Henderson published Field Guide to
the Wildlife of Costa Rica in 2002, and it instantly
became the indispensable guide. Now Henderson has
created a field guide dedicated to the monkeys, sloths,
treefrogs, lizards, crocodiles, and other animals that
travelers are most likely to see while exploring the
wild lands of Costa Rica. He includes fascinating
information on their natural history, ecology,
identification, and behavior gleaned from his forty
years of travels, studies, and wildlife viewing in Costa
Rica, as well as details on where to see these
remarkable and beautiful creatures. The mammals,
amphibians, and reptiles are illustrated by stunning and
colorful photographs—most of which were taken in the
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wild by Henderson. A detailed and invaluable appendix
that identifies many of Costa Rica's best wildlifewatching destinations, lodges, and contact information
for trip-planning purposes completes the volume.
Tropical Plants of Costa Rica Willow Zuchowski 2022
"This second edition is in a smaller format than the
first, with additional photos and a new section on the
Osa Peninsula. More than 800 photographs, taken in the
field, show entire plants and closer views of flowers,
fruits, and seeds. Pen-and-ink drawings depict botanical
details. The text covers identifying characteristics,
natural history, chemical properties, economic
importance, medicinal uses, conservation, ethnobotany,
and ecology"-A Field Guide to Eastern Butterflies Paul A. Opler 1998
This newly designed field guide features descriptions of
524 species of butterflies. One hundred color
photographs as well as 348 color range maps accompany
the species descriptions. The 541 exquisite color
paintings clearly show even the most minute field marks.
Introductory chapters include information on butterfly
gardening, habitats, and conservation.
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